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Water conservation Rally 

Organized by- NCC unit 

 
On 27th August 2019, the NCC unit of Government P.G. College Bazpur conducted a 

water conservation rally in Rani Nangal Fauji Colony. The event was organized to create 

awareness about the importance of water conservation and sustainable water management 

practices. The rally was led by the NCC cadets, who marched through the streets of the 

colony carrying banners with messages promoting water conservation. The event was 

well-received by the residents of the colony, who appreciated the efforts of the NCC unit 

in promoting the cause of water conservation.  
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